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Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Cheungjew, Jennifer (DBI)
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 3:55 PM
To: Board of Supervisors,  (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
Cc: Somera, Alisa (BOS); Bosque, Rosemary (DBI); Davison, Alan (DBI); Perez, Bernadette 

(DBI); Sanbonmatsu, Jamie (DBI); Davis Jordan (jodav1026@gmail.com)
Subject: In support File No. 180318, Operation and Maintenance Pass-through legislation

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 
 
I staff the Single Room Occupancy (SRO) Task Force at Department of Building Inspection, which is 
a task force appointed by the Board of Supervisors.  On April 19, 2018, the Task Force voted to 
support File No. 180318, Operation and Maintenance Pass-through legislation. The vote was 6 to 2 in 
favor of this legislation. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jennifer Cheungjew 
Housing Inspection Services 
1660 Mission St, 6thFloor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
Tel:       (415) 558 - 6220 
Desk:    (415) 558 – 6048 
Email:  jennifer.cheung@sfgov.org        
Web:   www.sfdbi.org  

 
 


